RECOVERED MATERIALS FOUNDATION REPORT ON WASTE MINIMISATION INITIATIVES IN
CANTERBURY

Officer responsible Author
City Water & Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter, DDI 371-1271

Corporate Plan Output: Information and Advice to Council

The purpose of this report is to allow the Recovered Materials Foundation to present its review of
waste minimisation initiatives in the region. A copy of the report will be tabled at the meeting.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.




